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21 March 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Tennis Club After School 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Hunter-Purvis, Mrs Parvin and Mrs Peoples will be running a 

Tennis Club on a Wednesday after school for children in Class 3, Class 4 and Class 5 (Years 3, 4, 

5 & 6). The club is free of charge and will run from 3.30pm until 4.15pm starting Wednesday 1st 

May 2019. The club is open to 20 children on a first come first served basis and will run for 4 

weeks on: - May 1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, please enter your child’s name on the slip below and hand 

it in to Miss Hunter-Purvis, Mrs Parvin or Mrs Peoples so they can organise the groups. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr S Myers   
Headteacher    
 

 

 
I would like my child _____________________________ to take part in Tennis club on a 
Wednesday after school with Miss Hunter-Purvis, Mrs Parvin and Mrs Peoples. 

 
Please tick one option: 

I will collect my child at 4.15pm from the main reception 
My child has permission to walk home alone  
 

Parent/Carer__________________________ 
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